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In our celebration assembly this morning (and last Friday), the following children 
were congratulated and presented with certificates: 
 

 
 STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Last Week 
 

 

Kestrels  Ashton, for his resilient attitude to work he found difficult 

last week.  Well done for having another go! 

Ravens Poppy, always being a fantastic role model for her peers.  
Poppy is a hard working pupil who listens well to 
instructions, behaves impeccably and helps her peers 
when needed. 

Robins Ethan, for a brilliant attitude to learning and a reliable 
classmate. 

Falcons Kelsey, for always being a great role model by following 
the school rules and trying hard! 

 
 

This Week 
 

 

Kestrels  Ashton, for showing great perseverance in his work and it 
paid off! 

Ravens Lacy, for having a ‘never give up’ and ‘can-do’ attitude in 

all aspects of her learning. 

Robins Alfie, for being an excellent participant in all learning 

discussions and being a ‘volunteering’ star 

Falcons Falcon Class, for the whole class behaving like ‘Stars’ 

throughout SATS week!! 
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SUPERSTAR LEARNER OF THE WEEK 

 
 
 

Last Week 
 

 

Kestrels  Jack, for excellent timing and rhythm with a guiro in Music 

this week. 

Ravens Amelia, for always demonstrating a fantastic work ethic in 

whatever is asked of her!  Keep it up!   

Robins Jorgie, for a very hard working 2 weeks in all areas of 

learning. 

Falcons Connor, for being sensible and mature about his 

education and learning outside of school! 
 

This Week 
 

 

Kestrels  Elliot, for being an amazing Mathematician all week! 

Ravens Kaitlyn, for demonstrating a much more confident attitude 

when finding fractions of an amount. 

Robins Charlie, for trying especially hard in independent learning. 

Falcons Falcon Class, for all the class giving 100% in SATS! 

 
 
Enjoy and Achieve – Aiming High 
 

Kestrel’s class have had an award winning week! They have the Numbots champion 

in their class and are also the walk to school trophy winners for April. In class they 

have made their own fruit salad by cutting, chopping and slicing fruit, all the children 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 

We are very proud of our Year 6 children who have conducted themselves brilliantly 

throughout SATS week.  They have been sensible, mature and all tried their best 

which is all we can ask from them!  They will find out their results in July. 

Nursery 

We have places available in our Nursery for September, we take children who are 

2,3 and 4 years old.  Please see our website for more details or contact the school to 

speak to our Nursery Manager who will be delighted to talk to you without obligation 

if you are interested in a place for your child. 

 

Welcome Back 

We gave a warm welcome back this week to our lovely Mrs Hatton.  All the children 

were very excited to see her and it is wonderful to have her back here with us at 

Hallwood Park. 

 


